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Bancroft TMC 
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Dear Residents, 
Firstly, we would like to thank those residents whom attended our General Meeting on the 27th June 

2018. The meeting was a great success and we hope to see you again in the Annual General Meeting 

(AGM) in  September 2018. This will also be a good time to check whether you are a member of the 

TMC. Membership only costs 10p and allows you to vote in Management Committee elections at the 

AGM.  

We are advertising the annual fruit picking trip which will take place on Wednesday 25th July 2018.  We     

expect tickets to be snapped up pretty fast, so ensure you visit the office during working hours and             

remember it is on a first come-first serve basis. You will also find enclosed details of the Margate trip 

which will take place on Wednesday 29th August 2018.  

We would like to use this opportunity to remind all residents to ensure all bikes are not stored in     

communal walkways or any other communal spaces including lobby areas by the lifts. We are               

introducing a bike shelter project which will be rolled out throughout the estate. We currently have one 

shelter by Sceptre House which is ready to be let. Please contact us for more details and to register to 

rent a space.    

 

As technology is advancing, online skills are becoming an essential skill for life; from being active on   

social media,  surfing the net or even helping children with homework.  Therefore, those who are not 

digital literate can be at a  disadvantage. The TMC in partnership with Hyperoptic’s Broadband will be 

delivering  Digital Inclusion Classes to our residents during the summer. Please visit our office or call us 

on 0207 265 8343 during working hours for further            

information. 

Finally, as we welcome summer, the hot weather can cause 

some health risks so, please try and stay in cool places and 

ensure you keep yourself hydrated by drinking plenty of  

water.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We received a number of complaints from residents regarding illegal 

parking on the estate. Please contact us in confidence if you have 

any information or would like to support a petition to LBTH/THH to 

improve parking on the estate. 










